
Washington Office

November 7, 2001

Ms. Janice Green
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
Washington DC, 20554

RE:  Administrative Update

Dear Ms. Green,

Per conversations you had with Maggie O’Neill, Rockwell Collins, Inc. would like to
administratively update the FCC ID for our equipment certification application (FCC
Confirmation Number:  EA648647).

Rockwell Collins would like the FCC ID to be:  AJL8221603.  In our application
the FCC ID and resultant file number is currently:  AJLAJLPN822-1603.  Rockwell
Collins would like to make the FCC ID (and file number for computer access to the filing
system) the following:  AJL8221603.

Thank you for correcting the file.  If you have any questions or require any
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or at 703-516-8213.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cramer


